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Visit to the Center for Innovative Development
A group of talented 1st year students of the Faculty of Land Management, together with V.Akhmadaliev,
leader of the group and dean Sh.Narbayev, visited the Center for Innovative Development in order to
increase  the  interest  of  young  people  in  science  and  innovative  research,  to  familiarize  with  the
achievements in the field of innovative development in the country. They got acquainted with the activities
of centers for robotics, automation and other innovations.
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